
Community Update - Tuesday 12th October

Kia ora,

Government has kept with their cautious approach when responding to COVID-19, and as a
result, we will stay at Alert Level 3 for a bit longer and the majority of our staff and learners will
continue with distance learning from home.

We are extremely proud of how our community has responded to this outbreak, but the mahi
isn’t yet done. Please continue to follow all the alert level requirements including staying at
home and getting tested for COVID-19 if you are feeling unwell, and for your own sake and for
the health of your whānau, please get vaccinated. I have included some information about
vaccinations to support decision making.

As we all know our staff are committed to providing quality teaching and learning, and they are
now working on the first week of Term 4’s learning. You will receive this learning on Monday
18th October at 8.45am. We look forward to seeing our delightful learners on zoom and seeing
their learning posted daily.

Alfriston School site remains closed for the majority of our learners. Only learners that meet the
following criteria will attend school during Alert Level 3.

You (caregivers) must return to work and you have no other alternative care for your child.
If you feel your circumstances have changed and your whanau now meets the above criteria
please email me principal@alfriston.school.nz.

Again we thank you for your support, of both your child’s learning and our staff, it is truly
appreciated. Please take care of each other and know that we are only an email away.

Stay safe whānau,
Carla Cook (Principal)

https://assets.education.govt.nz/public/Documents/School/SchoolsBulletin/2021-Bulletins/2021COVID/Oct-COVID-documents/11OCTVaccination-information-for-New-Zealand.docx
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